Hill, J.d.-Charities February 3, 1898

Warren Upham to James J. Hill.

Thanks Hill for donating a manuscript let-
ter to the Minnesota Historical Society.
Upham describes the letter as "a manuscript
letter on Mission Work in the Northwest Terri-
tory of Canada, by W.D.Reeve, D.D., Bishop of
Mackenzie River, written at St. David's lMission
Fort Simpson, Mackenzie River, N.W.!l., Canada,
November, 1897.n

Upham also states that it "is placed on file
with other letters from “—e same mission like-
wise addressed to you arn previously presented



by you to this Society.”
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